
 
 

Why did I get a Winter Property Tax bill from Fayette Township??? 

 

Owners of property in the City of Jonesville have recently received winter property tax bills 

from Fayette Township.  These tax bills are the final bills that City of Jonesville taxpayers will 

receive from Fayette Township.  These bills are for property that is owned and located within 

the Jonesville city limits. 

 

But I thought once Jonesville incorporated as a City, the City would collect my 

taxes? 

 

The winter tax bills are based on assessments that occurred in early 2014, prior to Jonesville 

city incorporation.  Incorporation became effective following voter approval at the August 2014 

general election.  Fayette Township remains responsible for property assessments and tax 

collection through the end of 2014.   

 

When will the City begin assessing property and collecting all property taxes? 

 

The City of Jonesville will become responsible for assessing and tax collection on January 1, 

2015.  After that date, owners of property located in the City of Jonesville will receive property 

tax bills from the City and will pay all property taxes at City Hall.  Taxpayers will receive two tax 

bills through the year for each property that they own, rather than the three that they received 

in the past. 

 

I own property in Fayette Township.  Where will I pay those taxes? 

 

Owners of property located in Fayette Township will continue to pay property taxes to Fayette 

Township. 

 

What if I have a question about my Winter Tax Bill? 

 

If you have questions about the winter property tax bill that you received or your current 

property tax assessment, you may direct it to Fayette Township at 849-2351. 

 

What if I have other questions? 

 

Please call City Hall at 849-2104.  Or you can drop City Manager Jeff Gray an email at 

manager@jonesville.org.  


